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New York City Fire Department (Fdny) Urges New Yorkers to Clear

Snow From Fire Hydrants

ANDREW J LANZA  January 31, 2011

FDNY is requesting that all New Yorkers clear snow from fire hydrants located adjacent to

your property to ensure the safe delivery of fire services if needed. For more information

please contact 311. For all emergencies contact 911.


